From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 10:47 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0176

-- Name --
Chief Lenard Mamakeesick

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Please see attached letter of support.



